
 

  End of Autumn Term 

   22nd December 2023 

Broadwood Primary School  

 Attendance Autumn Term 

Reception 88% 
Year 1 93% 
Year 2 94% 
Year 3 91% 
Year 4 92% 
Year 5 92% 
Year 6  91% 
Term average 92% 

 

Well done to Year 1 for winning this 

whole term’s attendance! 

Dates for your Diary  

8th January   Staff Training Day (No children in school) 

9th January  Children return to school 

9th January   Year 4 Swimming 

9th January  Year 4 after school Science Club 

   

   
 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 
 

  

  

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Achievement Awards  

Autumn Term 

 Progress 
Award 

Attainment 
Award 

Nursery Aras Billy 
Reception Kayden Hussain 
Year 1 Olivia Leonie 
Year 2 Anna Joey 
Year 3 Lewis Robyn 
Year 4 James Jacob 
Year 5 Dina Abbie 
Year 6  Isabella Ella 
Hi Arp Martin Ellis 
Office George 

 

Below 90% has a drastic effect on 

academic achievement 

 

91%-95% is a cause for concern 

 

96%-100% is Excellent attendances  

 

  

Wow - What an amazing end to the term! Our school has been full of festivity, excitement, smiling faces and kindness. 

Primary schools are such exciting places to be at this time of year - How lucky are we! 

The children have absolutely shone during the last couple of weeks in their performances, singing, signing, supporting the 

community and the list goes on.  

I am extremely proud of all our children and everything they have achieved this term. I feel so privileged to spend time 

with them on a daily basis; they bring such joy and never fail to make me smile! 

Thank you to all of you for your support and generosity throughout the term; it is very much appreciated! 

A huge ‘Thank you’ to our staff who go above and beyond every single day – I wish you all a very well-deserved break. 

We have welcomed many new families this term and the children have settled so quickly into Broadwood life due to the 

warmth and welcoming ethos of our school. We look forward to building on our successess next year.  

All that is left for me to say is have a wonderful holiday and MERRY CHRISTMAS to you all!   

                                  We wish each and every one of you a very healthy and happy 2024.  

Message from Mrs Mitcheson 

  


